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performance, from physical and
psychosocial stressors that can
degrade performance, to selection and
training principles and techniques to
enhance performance Brings together
essential material on: cognition and
human error; advanced analysis
methods such as human reliability
analysis; environmental challenges
and human performance in space
missions; critical human factors and
man/machine interfaces in space
systems design; crew selection and
training; and organizational behavior
and safety culture Includes an
endorsement by the International
Association for the Advancement of
Space Safety (IAASS)
An Introduction to Space Law Isabella
Henrietta Philepina DiederiksVerschoor 2008 The enormous growth
during the last decade of outer space
operations like direct broadcasting
by satellite and the exploration of
natural resources by remote sensing
satellites have brought space law
into dramatic prominence among the
fields of international law.
International, because the
fundamental principle of space law
since the cornerstone Outer Space Law
of 1967 clearly requires that outer
space and celestial bodies are free

Space Safety and Human Performance
Barbara G. Kanki 2017-11-10 Space
Safety and Human Performance provides
a comprehensive reference for
engineers and technical managers
within aerospace and high technology
companies, space agencies, operators,
and consulting firms. The book draws
upon the expertise of the world’s
leading experts in the field and
focuses primarily on humans in
spaceflight, but also covers
operators of control centers on the
ground and behavior aspects of
complex organizations, thus
addressing the entire spectrum of
space actors. During spaceflight,
human performance can be deeply
affected by physical, psychological
and psychosocial stressors. Strict
selection, intensive training and
adequate operational rules are used
to fight performance degradation and
prepare individuals and teams to
effectively manage systems failures
and challenging emergencies. The book
is endorsed by the International
Association for the Advancement of
Space Safety (IAASS). Provides
information on critical aspects of
human performance in space missions
Addresses the issue of human
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for exploration and use by all states
in conformity with international law
and are not subject to national
appropriation. It is in light of the
many new considerations now falling
under the scope of international law
because of their connection with
space that this new edition of the
best-known handbook in the field now
appears.
Model Business Corporation Act ABA
Business Law Section Corporate Laws
Committee 2018-12-07 The 2016
revision to the Model Business
Corporation Act is the first complete
revision of the Model Act since 1984.
The Model Business Corporation Act is
a free-standing business corporation
statute that can be enacted in its
entirety by a state legislature. The
Model Act is the basis for the
business corporation statute in 32
states and the District of Columbia,
and is the source for many provisions
in the general corporation statutes
of other states. It is an important
and often cited reference for courts,
lawyers, and scholars, as well as a
useful source of study and discussion
in law schools in the U.S. and
elsewhere.
The IMLI Manual on International
Maritime Law David Joseph Attard 2014
"This three-volume Manual on
International Maritime Law presents a
systematic analysis of the history
and contemporary development of
international maritime law by leading
contributors from across the world.
Prepared in cooperation with the
International Maritime Law Institute,
the International Maritime
Organization's research and training
institute, this a uniquely
comprehensive study of this
fundamental area of international
law. Volume I: The Law of the Sea
addresses the major issues which
arise in the law of the sea. It
provides a detailed understanding of
the historical development of the law
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of the sea; the role of the
International Maritime Organization;
the law surrounding maritime zones;
the legal regime of islands; the
international sea-bed area; the legal
regime governing marine scientific
research; the rights and obligations
of land-locked and geographically
disadvantaged states; the legal
regime of Arctic and Antarctic; and
the settlements of disputes. This
volume also considers the ways in
which human rights and the law of the
sea interact." -National Space Law Christian Brünner
2008 Durch den Start des Satelliten
BRITE Austria (TUGSAT-1) im Jahr 2008
wird Osterreich erstmals "StartStaat" im volkerrechtlichen Sinn
sein. Mangels eines osterreichischen
Weltraum-Gesetzes sind viele
Rechtsfragen in diesem Kontext jedoch
ungeklart.Im September 2006 kamen
internationale Experten zu einer
Konferenz in Graz zusammen, um uber
Notwendigkeit und Mindestinhalte
nationaler Weltraumrechts-Gesetze zu
diskutieren. Konferenzbeitrage und
Ergebnisse, weiterfuhrende Analysen
und der mogliche Inhalt eines
osterreichischen Weltraumgesetzes,
dies auf der Basis eines Vergleichs
mit jungsten nationalen
Weltraumgesetzen in Europa, werden
zum Teil auf Englisch und zum Teil
auf Deutsch veroffentlicht.
An Introduction to Space Law I.
Diederiks-Verschoor 1999-10-14
Transboundary Pollution S. Jayakumar
2015-05-29 This important new book
provides a comprehensive overview of
the international legal principles
governing transboundary pollution. In
doing so, the experts writing in this
book examine the practical
applications of the State
responsibility doctrine in
Handbook on Marine Environment
Protection Markus Salomon 2018-01-31
This handbook is the first of its
kind to provide a clear, accessible,
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and comprehensive introduction to the
most important scientific and
management topics in marine
environmental protection. Leading
experts discuss the latest
perspectives and best practices in
the field with a particular focus on
the functioning of marine ecosystems,
natural processes, and anthropogenic
pressures. The book familiarizes
readers with the intricacies and
challenges of managing coasts and
oceans more sustainably, and guides
them through the maze of concepts and
strategies, laws and policies, and
the various actors that define our
ability to manage marine activities.
Providing valuable thematic insights
into marine management to inspire
thoughtful application and further
study, it is essential reading for
marine environmental scientists,
policy-makers, lawyers, practitioners
and anyone interested in the field.
Oil Pollution and its Environmental
Impact in the Arabian Gulf Region M.
Al-Azab 2005-11-11 Situated within
the richest oil area in the world,
the Arabian Gulf represents a
stressed ecosystem with scarce
published data and environmental
studies. The oil-related activities
cause significant damages to
different ecosystem components such
as coral reefs, algal mats, mangrove
and other habitats. In addition to
the increasing potential of pollution
and its adverse effect on the
ecosystem, oil spills and relevant
implications can severely affect the
main source of desalinated water for
the Gulf countries due to their
limited water resources. Interest in
pollution issues associated with
Arabian Gulf has been growing in the
last few years. These issues include
identification and documentation of
the major sources of oil pollution in
the Gulf region, evaluation of the
analytical methods used to identify
the different types of pollutants,
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review of the recent advances in oil
pollution impact treatment and
prevention, develop stronger
cooperation ties between interested
members of the community, and
encourage awareness of the oil
pollution as a serious environmental
problem in the region. This book
compiles recent studies addressing
the above issues grouped in four
categories; monitoring and
characterizing oil spills, modeling
the fate of pollutants and oil slicks
in marine water, environmental
effects of oil pollution on the
ecosystem components, and combating,
prevention and treatment of oil
pollution. * Studies oil pollution
issues in association with the
Arabian Gulf * Compiles recent case
studies conducted in the Arabian Gulf
* Addresses diverse topics related to
pollution issues in the marine water
in general and in the Arabian Gulf in
particular
The Legal Regime of Offshore Oil Rigs
in International Law Hossein Esmaeili
2017-03-02 This book reviews and
examines the relevant portions of all
international treaties, cases and the
national law and practice of states,
in relation to international aspects
of offshore oil rigs. By doing so, it
offers an understanding of the legal
regime surrounding oil rigs and
formulates an international law
framework. It investigates the issues
under consideration by analyzing
provisions of international law
pertaining to all aspects of oil
rigs, as well as international
treaties and their travaux
preparatoires. It also examines the
national legislation of major
offshore oil and gas producers and
defines a framework of customary
international entities such as the
OSPAR and the petroleum industries of
certain major offshore oil producers.
Based upon the book's findings, it is
clear that in spite of their
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increasing importance, offshore oil
installations are subject to
fragmentary and vague legal rules
under international law.
The IMLI Manual on International
Maritime Law: The law of the sea
David Joseph Attard 2014 This is the
first of a three-volume set which
will bring together the law of the
sea, shipping law, maritime
environmental law, and maritime
security law. This volume focuses on
the international law of the sea,
providing a detailed assessment of
this area of law by leading
practitioners and eminent scholars.
Security and Law Anton Vedder 2019-10
Security and law against the backdrop
of technological development.00Few
people doubt the importance of the
security of a state, its society and
its organizations, institutions and
individuals, as an unconditional
basis for personal and societal
flourishing. Equally, few people
would deny being concerned by the
often occurring conflicts between
security and other values and
fundamental freedoms and rights, such
as individual autonomy or privacy for
example. While the search for a
balance between these public values
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is far from new, ICT and data-driven
technologies have undoubtedly given
it a new impulse. These technologies
have a complicated and multifarious
relationship with security.00This
book combines theoretical discussions
of the concepts at stake and case
studies following the relevant
developments of ICT and data-driven
technologies.
Pollution from Offshore Installations
Maria Gavouneli 1995-03-15 This book
examines the present state of affairs
regarding the legal rules for the
control of pollution caused by
activities related to offshore
installations. It is a comprehensive
treatise on the legal regime of such
activities and their repercussions
for the environment, discussed within
the framework of general
international environmental law. As
such it is of great value to
environmental lawyers, and
particularly to legal practitioners
and experts in the offshore industry,
as it analyses all the latest
international and domestic
regulations and contractual
provisions regarding offshore
activities, including the removal of
abandoned structures.
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